
Legislative 2024-2025 

 
My goal this year is to get 75% of our auxiliary members to sign up for Action 
Corp and Voter Voice. There is power in numbers.  Imagine all our voices, 
letting our legislators know, they need to pass VFW backed Veterans Bills.  I 
have cards with the QR code printed on them.  Please take them and spread 
the word.  Pass them out to all our members, family and friends.  After signing 
up, it is an easy click on the link to send your representatives messages 
supporting a bill.  
 
Speaking of representatives, Wisconsin has new district maps.  Important 
primary voting is August 13th.   The voter turnout on primary’s has been 
shamefully low in the past.  Get out and vote for your veterans.  Wear the 
printable stickers available on MALTA proudly.  
 
It is also very important to work with our local government.  For example, in 
Green Bay, land was donated for Tiny Homes for Veterans.  When opposition 
arouse, VFW members went to the City Council Meetings and advocated for 
the project.  Ultimately, winning the approval.  Organization Veterans 1st will 
be putting up those homes.  
 
Jordan Tilleson, The Wisconsin VFW Legislative Chairman, has invited me to 
sit in on the next Microsoft meeting on July 15th.  I will be sharing all I learn 
from that meeting.  Those of you who met him at the Convention, heard how 
passionately he supports the Voter Voice program.  Please raise our numbers 
by getting all our Veterans Supporters to sign up.  
 
 
Thank you, 
Debbie Nackers 
Dept. of WI 
Aux. Legislative Chair 
920-362-8184 
Debnack666@gmai 


